 

Abstract Presentation Notification 
21st European Congress of Psychiatry 
Nice, France, 6-9 April 2013 

Dear Marhamat Farahaninia,

We thank you for your interest in the forthcoming 21st European Congress of Psychiatry, organised in Nice, France, 6-9 April 2013. 

On behalf of the Scientific Programme Committee (SPC), we are pleased to inform you that your abstract A-495-0052-02625 entitled "RELATIONSHIP BETWEEN SPIRITUAL WELL-BEING AND QUALITY OF LIFE AMONG ELDERLY PEOPLERESIDING IN KAHRIZAK SENIOR HOUSE " has been accepted for POSTER PRESENTATION at the EPA2013. 

Instructions on how to prepare posters can be found on the congress website at this direct link: http://www2.kenes.com/epa/sci/Pages/Information_Presenters.aspx 

Please be sure to keep to these specifications. 

Your poster should be displayed as per the poster board number in the Final Programme that you will receive at the Congress. Your poster is scheduled for presentation as follows: 

Session Date: 08 April 2013
Session Time: 08:00-18:30

Posters may be mounted from the start of sessions on the date of presentation and must be removed at the conclusion of sessions the same day. Authors are requested to stand next to their poster boards during the coffee breaks and lunch breaks. 

CONFIRMATION OF ATTENDANCE AND REGISTRATION TO THE CONGRESS 

The presenting author Marhamat Farahaninia must confirm his/her attendance and register for the Congress. 

1. If you have not already registered and paid your registration fees you are requested to do so online via the link: http://www2.kenes.com/epa/reg/Pages/reg.htm 

Only abstracts of participants who have registered and paid their registration fees by 20 February 2013 will be published in the Congress Final Programme and in an electronic supplement of EUROPEAN PSYCHIATRY, the official Journal of the European Psychiatric Association published by Elsevier. 

2. We also encourage you to book your accommodation promptly, as availability may be limited in some hotels. Click on http://www2.kenes.com/epa/acc/Pages/HotelAccommodation.aspx for more information on available hotels for the Congress. 

Please do visit the congress website regularly at http://www.epa-congress.org/ for any updates or changes to the Scientific Programme. 

FURTHER INFORMATION 

For technical questions regarding your abstract submission please contact epa2013@abstractserver.com. 

For all other queries, please contact the secretariat at epa@kenes.com. 

We do hope that you will be joining us in Nice for what promises to be a very stimulating and enjoyable Congress. 

Yours sincerely, 

Prof. Danuta Wasserman
EPA President
SPC Chair, EPA 2013 Nice Congress

Prof. Patrice Boyer, 
EPA Past President

Prof. Philippe Courtet
Local Organising Committee (LOC) Chair, EPA 2013 Nice Congress 
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